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From: Glacier Bay Construction

To: Mayor

Cc: Kathy Leary; Liesl Barker
Subject: Gravel pit extraction

Date: Friday, April 12, 2024 15:30:17

Hi Mayor Owens, wanted to follow up with you about the gravel pit.

At this time we request that the city revisit the rate schedule for material. Currently it is $6 per cubic yard. We
propose that the rate is reduced to $2 per cubic yard for any material that is extracted and does not expand the square
footage of the excavation. Our intention would be to dewater and continue deeper than the current 12” guideline.
This proposed cost adjustment would incentivize the operator to invest in the necessary equipment, thus increasing
the lifecycle of the area many fold as we would achieve greater depth while not expanding the footprint.

Please review at your earliest opportunity.
Respectfully submitted,

Justin Marchbanks

Glacier Bay Construction

Gustavus AK
907-209-0514
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